
 

 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter ☺ 
Week ending 23.4.21 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
  

Welcome back, 
 
R4L: We have began to read The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe by C. S Lewis. If you would like to 
read more on the author, click this link. At the end of the summer term (July), we will be watching the 
2005 film, The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe film. As it is a PG film, we will require parental 
permission. More information will be available shortly.  
 
English: We have now began our new topic. We are looking at balanced discussion texts. The WAGOLL we 
are learning is called ‘Should dragons be kept as pets?’. The children will be taking part in discussion within 
class and learning how to hold a sensible and mature debate.  
 
NFER Tests: Next week, the children will be sitting their Summer Term NFER tests. They will take a reading 
test, an arithmetic and two maths reasoning papers. They have been working very hard on their fluency 
and problem solving skills. 
 
Upton Warren: If you would like to start getting things ready for Upton Warren (9th, 10th and 11th June), 
please click here for the information leaflet and here for the suggested kit list. The deadline, for full 
payment, Is Friday 28th May. Please see the office if you are eligible for Pupil Premium funding or 
require access to Parent Pay. Year 4 will be getting together over the next few weeks to discuss how the day 
will work and answer any questions the children may have. If you have any questions please feel free to 
email your child’s class teacher.  
 
Dates for your diary: 

• Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th June: Upton Warren. More information will be provided nearer to the 
time. There are information leaflets available on the website regarding 
food/equipment/clothing/timings. The deadline for payments will be the Friday during half term (4th 
June). 

Have a lovely weekend,  
Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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https://kids.kiddle.co/C._S._Lewis#:~:text=Clive%20Staples%20Lewis%20(29%20November,writings%20on%20literature%20and%20theology.
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HgQj4tTQL1b9MIwzBoFV4YcuKF9EgVxr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1z3q_kuukOYRN73qJbP4mddEfJYuCQ2jJ/view?usp=sharing

